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KING’S CLOSET

Donations of summer clothes and shoes for children and adults are needed to re-stock
the King's Closet here at the Light. The King's Closet is a clothing pantry that is open to
the community on Mondays from épm to 8pm. Iltems must be clean and ready to
wear. Bring your donafions to the King's Closet table, in the Narthex, on Sundays or
Monday evenings. Our clothing drive runs from TODAY until Sunday, May éth. Your
support is needed and appreciated!

SAGES LUNCHEON

Have you made your reservatione The SAGES' MOTHER/DAUGHTER,
GRANDMOTHER/GRANDDAUGHTER MOTHER'S DAY LUNCHEON will be held on Saturday,
May 12th at 12noon. Please make your reservations at the Sages table, in the Narthex.
The reservation cut-off date is Sunday, April 29th.

RACE FOR THE CURE - APRIL 28. 2018

The Light of the World Women's Ministry is joining the fight against breast cancer. Our
team name is LWCC "We Honor All" honoring those who are currently going through
tfreatment; survivors who have gone through the challenge and those who have transi-
tioned to glory. For more details stop by the table, in the Narthex, or register at:
http://indy.info-komen.org/goto/LWCC For additional information please see Team
Captain, Amanda Oliver or Team Co-Captain, Tracey Mundy-Davidson.

WORSHIP ARTS

Praise the Lord! The Men's Choir will lead worship on Mother's Day, Sunday May 13th at
10:30am. ALL men and young men ages 13 and up are encouraged to parficipate.
Let's make this a special day! Rehearsals will be held on Tuesday, May 1st & May 8th at
/pm, and on Thursday, April 10th at 7pm. Please Join Us!

BABY DEDICATION

LWCC Families...It's baby dedication time. We will dedicate babies into the Body of
Christ on Mother’ Day, Sunday, May 13th at the 10:30am Service. Registration is easy.
Go to www.lovelwcc.org and click on the Baby Dedication from the HomePage.
Deadline for registration is Wednesday, May 9th.

CHRISTIAN EDUCATION

A study of the Black/African Presence in the Early Church will be offered, Tuesdays for
the month of May, 2018 starting May 1st at the T. Garrott Benjamin, Jr. Senior Living
Center 4720 N. Michigan Road. Register at the Christian Education table, in the
Narthex, TODAY!
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